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Class II Permissive change is based on FCC ID:  H78KPMTPIT. The new FCC submission for 
151MHz and 156MHz frequency range is based on the same units i.e. hardware and software 
that have been tested and approved by TIMCO which was qualified for FCC ID: H78KPMTPIT. 

There have been no hardware changes to the device; the changes made to add the frequency 
range were via software only. 

The new submission is just for different VHF frequencies (defined by the KP factory) while the 
2.4GHz ISM band radio wasn’t change i.e. the 2.4GHz radio parameter are fixed and can’t be 
changed even at the production line. 
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